

28 January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## "The Art Of Synthesis"

The Victory Academy is taking part in a local community project. We would like as many students as we can to take part. The project "Synthesis" is about coming together of representatives from Schools, Businesses, Political Parties, Religions, Charities and other groups within the Community. This art project seeks to bring together the residents of Medway to create a unique piece of Art, which reflects not only the community as a whole but also the individuals within it.





To take part in this community project, students will be invited to pay £1 to decorate a puzzle piece in a way that is reflective of their personality. These 15,000 pieces will be collected up and put together in an installation at the Halpern Gallery, Chatham in April.

Students will be decorating the individual puzzle piece within their morning form tutor period. Please could we ask for your support by sending in your £1 donation on the 8<sup>th</sup> February. Donations will be collected in form time on the 8<sup>th</sup> February and students will be decorating their puzzle piece in form times the following week.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy.

Yours sincerely

Miss Dawkins Head of Art



